


procurement function by appointing an experienced procurement officer 

reporting directly to the newly created Executive Director, Finance and 

Transformation.  

 

CIT has also mandated the use of VendorPanel procurement ICT system for all 

purchases under $200k to ensure the procurement process is open and 

transparent, as well as auditable. We have established a centralised contract 

notification process to improve compliance with notifiable contracts, 

legislation, and established internal processes and templates when conducting 

procurement exemptions (select and single select procurement) approvals. 

 

In 2022, the ACT Government delivered a comprehensive Procurement Reform 

Program to ensure the ACT Government Procurement Framework continues to 

support government business, our economy, and our community. As part of 

the program, the ACT Government has developed an Accreditation Program 

(the Program) to ensure that Territory entities (including CIT) undertaking 

goods and services procurement are properly supported to make good 

procurement decisions. 

The Program provides a robust evaluation process that is supported by an 



CIT has also recently updated our approach to preventing fraud and corruption 

with a new Fraud and Corruption Prevention Framework and Fraud and 

Corruption Plan. The Framework, along with the Plan, introduces a continuous 


